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IPPC-CEPP:  Resolution of Appreciation 
 

Skidmore Master of Arts in Liberal Studies Program 
  
 

Resolution 
 
 

Whereas, since its inception in June 1991, the Skidmore Master of Arts in Liberal Studies 
Program has provided access to graduate studies for many working adults, modeling an 
inclusive, diverse, creative, flexible, liberal arts-based education for non-traditional students, and 
has fostered unique interdisciplinary collaborations and innovative learning opportunities for 
Faculty and students, thus furthering the mission of the College by promoting the transformative 
power of liberal learning;  
 
Whereas, those persons who have served as directors, administrators, program assistants, 
advisors, instructors, and students in the program have made distinct contributions to the vitality, 
diversity, and intellectual life of the College over the last twenty four years; 
 
Be it resolved that the Skidmore Faculty wishes to record its appreciation for this noble 
educational endeavor and its thanks for your participation in this innovative academic program. 
  
Directors: 
Lawrence Ries,  1992‐1999 
David Glaser, 1999‐2002 
Daniel Coleman 2002‐2005 
Erica Bastress‐Dukehart  2005‐2006 
John Anzalone  2006‐2009 
Michael Mudrovic  2009‐2013 
Jacqueline Scoones  2013‐present 
 
Associate Director: 
Sandra Welter  1995‐ present 
 
Assistant to the Director: 
Laurie Stanley  1992‐2009 
 
Program Assistants:     
Sue King  1995‐ 1999 
Michelle Paquette  1999‐2009 
Ellen Eldredge  2009 ‐ present 

 


